
Cromer 29  th   January-1  st   February - Dave & Pat Sharp held another of their “Dancing
for  Pleasure”  weekends  at  the  lovely  old  Edwardian  sea  front  hotel,  “The
Clintonville,” which was ideally situated just a short walk from the Old Town and
the Pier, with so many things of interest to see and do.

Each evening we danced in the Hotels beautiful chandeliered ‘Warwick Ballroom’
and we had two excellent musicians to play – David Last on Friday and Sunday &
Elizabeth Harrison on the Saturday.

With a great programme of Old Time Dances every evening, there was a full floor
for nearly every dance.

Each morning,  after  an excellent breakfast,  there was a teaching session in  the
ballroom where Pat & Dave walked through any dances anyone was unsure of or
wanted to brush up on. These included some forgotten or neglected dances such as
Dream Saunter,  Clarendon Saunter,  Ambassadors  Waltz,   Pink  Lady  Waltz,  Red
Moon Tango and, of course, the Tango Quadrilles.

This really was an excellent weekend of old time which slipped by so effortlessly,
we were inclined to  forget  this  did  not  happen by  chance –  it  was  only  made
possible as a result of all the hard work behind the scenes by our hosts –  Pat &
Dave Sharp - so a very big “Thank You” to them both and “Well Done.”


